
 

 

 

 
 

19th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are fortunate to be supported by a well organised and dedicated Parent Teacher Association (PTA) at our school.  

The PTA make a massive contribution to our school and the funds they raise have enabled us to provide equipment, exciting 

resources and wonderful experiences to enrich our pupils’ experiences at school.  

 

The PTA has raised and donated over £11,500 to directly benefit out pupils over the last two years.  

 

The list below shows some of the ways in which the PTA has supported our school over recent years:  

 Donated £5000 towards the purchase of our outdoor classroom for the Forest School in addition to further donations 

to support the enrichment of our outdoor environment;  

 Paid in full for children leaving us to go on to secondary school to visit the cinema, providing snacks and drinks and 

funding the coach transport; 

 Supported the purchase of our new ICT equipment including our bank of I-pads now available for use by all children in 

our school family;  

 Supported the purchase of new PE equipment to support increased participation in competitions and fixtures; 

 Funded an array or activities and trips to enrich the curriculum; 

 Supported the school decorating a Christmas tree in Chester Cathedral to promote our school locally; 

 Organised enjoyable events including the Summer Festival in June 2019, film nights for pupils, school discos, family 

bingo evenings and the Christmas Fair.  

 

We have several PTA members who will be leaving the committee at the end of this school year.  

I am keen to support the PTA in recruiting new members to ensure that our pupils continue to benefit from the exceptional 

support of the PTA committee.  

 

If you would be interested in discussing supporting events and activities organised by the PTA, please telephone the school 

office or email admin@hooleceprimary.cheshire.sch.uk.  

 

We will arrange for you to be contacted by a member of the PTA for an informal chat about joining the committee and 

forthcoming events.   

 

Thank you for your interest in supporting our school.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

R. Flanders  
Headteacher  
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